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Technical Support Bulletin 2004-03 MMP Shipping September 23, 2004 

 
Alert Level:  Advisory 
Software Version: N/A 
Instrument: MMP 
Subject:  Crate modification to support MMP motor and spring 
 
Summary:  To prevent the MMP motor from moving during shipment, additional supports have been 
added inside the MMP Crate.  Do not discard any of the material inside the shipping crate.  If a crate is 
being used to ship the MMP that does not have the added stabilization, use foam or other padding to 
support the motor in a similar manner. 
 
Potential Negative Effects:  Long-term storage may deform motor bracket. 
 
Technical Details:  The foam supports the motor from below and the plastic tywrap supports from above 
(as shown in the photo).  This support will minimize potential motor spring damage during shipping due to 
resonant vibration of the motor and spring. 
 

 

 


